State of Wisconsin

DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES
2300 N. Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. Drive
Milwaukee WI 53212-3128

Scott Walker, Governor
Cathy Stepp, Secretary

Telephone 608-266-2621

Toll Free 1-888-936-7463 WISCONSIN
TTY Access via relay - 711 DEPT. OF NATURAL RESOURCES

September 20, 2016

Mr. Pat Murphy

City Wide Insulation
2159 S 116th St.
West Allis, WI 53227

Subject: Request for Status Update
City Wide Insulation, 2159 S. 116™ St., West Allis, Wisconsin
BRRTS #: 03-41-182126 PECFA #: 53227-1093-59-A

Dear Mr. Murphy:

On December 23, 1997, Dean Jacobsen of Harenda Enterprises, Inc., on behalf of City Wide Insulation
Co., Inc., notified the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (DNR) that petroleum contaminated
soil had been detected during underground storage tank removal at the property described above. On
February 17, 1998, the DNR sent a letter to City Wide Insulation Co., describing their responsibility to
address the soil contamination.

Emails received by your consultant, United Engineering Consultants, Inc., on January 30, 2015, July
31, 2015, December 10, 2015, January 30, 2016, July 8, 2016, and July 30, 2016 indicated that a
closure request would be submitted soon after the date of the respective email. To date, a closure
request has not been received.

By October 20, 2016, please inform the Department in writing of your intentions to bring this
case to closure. Keep in mind that the Department can pursue enforcement actions if you do not
respond to this request for information.

Your prompt attention to this request is appreciated. If you have any questions, please contact me in
writing at the letterhead address or by telephone at (414) 263-8589. | can also be reached by email at
Riley.Neumann@wisconsin.gov.

Riley’D. Neumann
Hydrogeologist
Remediation & Redevelopment Program

cc: Tim Anderson, United Engineering Consultants, Inc.
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